

December 11, 2024

Dear County Commissioners,

The John C. Fremont Library District Board of Trustees voted at their last board meeting on December 10, 2024 to recommend the reappointment of Kevin Mahmalji. As per the John C. Fremont Library District Bylaws, "Terms shall be five years, to the closest January. After serving one five-year term a Trustee shall be eligible for reappointment in accordance with the provisions of the Library Law. No Trustee shall serve more than two consecutive five-year terms in addition to completing an unexpired term." This will be Kevin's second full term, which shall expire on December 31, 2029.

Andrew Carr's term on the John C. Fremont Library District Board of Trustees shall expire on December 31, 2024. At this time, Andrew would not like to be reappointed to the JCFLD Board of Trustees.

During the December 10, 2024 meeting Carol Eblen submitted a letter of resignation, and regrets, due to relocating to Colorado Springs for family responsibilities.

Respectfully submitted,

Tabitha Selakovich, Director

John C. Fremont Library District

tabby.selakovich@jcfld.org

719-784-4649 ext. 4